
NEXTFOUR SOLUTIONS OY                                                                  
Voimakatu 18 
20520 Turku 
FINLAND 

 
 
TRANSFER OF A SINGLE PRODUCT 
 
 
29th of January 2021 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21046 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
This letter is to inform you that we, Nextfour Solutions Oy, are requesting Change in FCC ID for the 
new certification(s), FCC ID: 2AYT7-9260. The device to be certified is identical in design and 
construction to the originally approved product(s). 
In order to ensure continued compliance of the product, we have employed the following: 

 
The original products are commercial modules. The products are not altered in any way, hence 
the original manufacturer provides presumption of conformity. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Niklas Öhman 
CEO 
Nextfour Solutions Oy 
Voimakatu 18 
20520 Turku 
FINLAND 
Tel. +358 50 372 8287 


